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Monday, 02 December 2013
Newsletter
Artist in Residence Scheme
As parents will be aware from our most recent Newsletter, we were successful this year in our application for an artist to work in our school. This scheme funded by North Tipperary County Council Arts Office ensued throughout the term. The culmination of the children efforts is a performance of circus skills learnt with Joanna Williams from the Circus School in Cloughjordan. The performance will take place on Thursday, December 5th from 2pm – 3pm in the school hall and promises to be captivating as well as entertaining.  Junior and Senior Infants will remain in school until 3pm on this day. A Donation Box will be available with all proceeds going toward the Philippine Relief Fund.  All are welcome!
Carol-Singing Fund-raiser
Our now Annual Carol - Singing fundraiser takes place on Friday, 15th December in Nenagh comprising of pupils from 1st - 6th classes.  Infant children will finish at 12pm Sharp. The success of our Carol-Singing fundraising depends entirely upon the support of staff and parents and we are always grateful for this assistance. As stated in the October Newsletter the Capitation Grants have been reduced from 183 to 173 euro per pupil this year.  Help will be required from all parents at collection point to aid with our fund-raising endeavour.  Please ensure children are wrapped up warmly and wear Tracksuit and Santa Hats.  Anyone who has not returned their slip indicating your time available to assist, please do so by Friday, 6th December 2013.  Funds from this event and the concert will go towards the purchase  of a new supplementary reading scheme.











                  PTO

Christmas Concert
Our Christmas Concert will take place in the Hall on Wednesday, 18th December, commencing at 7.30pm.  It’s an exciting time for children after all the practice and rehearsals to be able to perform in front of families and friends.  Please ensure that all children are in the school at 7pm dressed in costume. All classes will be involved in the Christmas Concert.  Families are asked to sponsor raffle prizes or to provide items to make up some hampers.  These should be left into the school no later than Friday, 15th December.
Clothes Collection
The school once again will be collecting old shoes, blankets and clothes as part of our Green Schools initiative. The collection date on this occasion will be Friday, 31st January 2014. All funds raised will be donated to the school.  The last clothes collection realised €240.  Míle Buíochas!
School Closure – Please note a change to our calendar
The school will be closed on Monday, January 6th 2014 due to Teacher Training and will reopen on Tuesday, 7th January 2014.

Calendar 


Thursday, December 5th 
           Circus Performance 2pm – 3pm, Infants remain until 3pm
Friday, December 13th 
           Carol Singing 12.pm – 2. 30pm, Infants finish 12pm sharp
Wednesday, 18th December           Christmas Concert

Friday, 20th December 

Christmas Holidays – Closure 12.30pm sharp
Monday, January 6th 2014

School Closed- Teacher Training

Tuesday, 7th January 2014

School re-opens 

Friday, 31st January 2014

Green Schools Initiative - Clothes Collection
Friday, 7th February 2014

Confirmation – Friday, 7th February 2014 Youghalarra 
Nollaig Shona Daoibh
